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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

 1 
Praise God that 15 

years ago Rita and her 
children graduated 

from the B2H program.  
Lord let her know what 

a gift it was to serve 
her family and have 
her be part of our 

community. 

2 
Pray for the safety of 
the Bridge mothers 

and their children as 
they travel on buses, 
the light rail and their 

vehicles daily.  May 
they find gratitude in 
their transportation. 

3 
Pray for our single 

mothers as they try to 
balance their jobs with 

caring for their 
children and work the 
active program of The 

Bridge to Hope. 

4 
As we celebrate the 
Fourth let us thank 

God for His blessings to 
our country and to us 

personally 
Happy Fourth of July! 

 
Bridge Dinner 

Canceled 

5 
La Casa de Cristo, a 

long-term supporter 
of The Bridge to Hope, 

is accepting new 
volunteers to join their 

mentoring church 
team.  

https://youtu.be/-
EXeXPy_ovU 

6 
Pray that our B2H 

mothers will feel their 
home is a sanctuary for 

their family as they 
overcome 

homelessness. 

7 
Pray that today we all 
can rest and focus on 
the Lord and not on 

our problems. 

8 
Pray for future 

mothers the Lord 
prepares her heart as 

He leads her to  
The Bridge to Hope 

9     
Pray for our Bridge 

moms as they learn to 
be a consistent parent, 
giving them the gift of 

boundaries. 

10 
Pray with us for 

additional churches & 
teams to come on 

board to adopt and 
help a mother.  

11 
Lord, give our mothers 
the energy needed to 

be good parents, 
providers and 

protectors of their 
children. 

12 
Please pray that our 
mothers will more 

wholeheartedly trust 
the B2H especially 

during CM 

13 
Pray the Lord will lead 

Serah to work 
authentically with her 
sponsor & mentors as 
she waits for progress 
in her children’s court 

case. 

14 
Praise God for His 
faithful financial 

provision for B2H. 
Please pray for His 

continued provision. 

15 
Pray for Franchon to 
work authentically 
with her mentors, 

leaning into the 
teachings being 

shared. 

16 
Continue to uphold 
Sallie as she meets 
with each mother 

weekly to support their 
progress. 

17 
Prayer is so vital to the 

B2H ministry.  Pray 
that God will raise up 

many more prayer 
supporters to keep this 

ministry before Him. 

18 
Pray for each B2H 

mother as she works 
on learning short term 
sacrifices for long term 

goals, creating a 
savings for their future. 

19 
Pray that Jim Roth and 

other B2H Board 
members will be 

guided of the Lord. 

20 
God, lead new churches 

to be open to 
partnering with B2H in 

serving a homeless 
single mother and her 

children 

21 
Pray for Pastor Chad as 
he presents B2H to the 
congregation at FSBCS. 
May many at FSBCS be 

moved to join their 
vibrant, active 

mentoring team.   

22 
Pray our volunteers to 
seek to do their best 

for their Bridge 
mother. 

23 
Praise God for 

Franchon’s 
employment.  May she 
learn to balance work 

and home 
responsibilities.   

24 
Pray that the Lord will 

tenderly speak to 
Serah’s heart, 

revealing His truth to 
her and allow her to 
trust and love Him as 

her God. 

25 
Pray for Celebrate 

Recovery (CR) which is 
a powerful tool in our 
mothers growing and 
learning in His grace. 

26 
Pray for each B2H 

mother that God will 
release her from her 
previous lifestyle and 
give her a Christ-like 

one. 

27 
Lift up the church team 
coordinators in prayer 
who have the ongoing 
task to keeping their 
teams engaged and 

ministering. 

28 
Pray today each of us 

may encounter the 
Lord in a new way that 

will enable us to be 
more like Him. 

29    
Pray for the weekly 
Monday PM Bible 

Study for the mothers 
and for Carolyn, the 

faciliator 
 

30 
Pray that B2H Board 

members will seek God 
in all decisions as they 
meet and that the Lord 
will provide them with 
the vision of service.   

 

31 
Praise the Lord!  Serah 

has achieved 1-year 
employment.  
Maintaining 

employment, what a 
testament to her 
tenacity and grit! 

Notes: 

 

Save the Date! The Journey to Hope 

5 PM – 8 PM, Thursday, November 21st  

 


